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lllinois Department of Transportation

Office of Highways Project Implementation / Region 3 / District 4
401 Main Street / Peoria, lllinois 61602-1111

March 19, 2021

Ms. Beth Ball, City Clerk
City of Peoria

419 Fulton Street, Suite 401
Peoria, Illinois 61602

City of Peoria
Agreement of Understanding

Dear Ms. Ball:

In accordance with the Agreement of Understanding, executed by the City of
Peoria on December 12, 2019, and by Illinois Department of Transportation on
December 20, 2019, the agreement will remain in full force and effect unless
terminated by either party upon thirty (30) days written notification or when
the city engineer terminates employment with the City.

It is our understanding that the last day of employment for the City Engineer of
Peoria, Mr. Bill Lewis, is tentatively April 1, 2021. Therefore, the subject
Agreement of Understanding will be terminated effective on his last day of
employment with the City.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Simon Alwan at (309) 671-3694.

Sincerely,

Q@@m

Kensil A. Gamett, P.E.
Region Three Engineer
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cc: Mr. Bill Lewis, City Engineer
Central Bureau of Local Roads and Streets
File



